
ENTER program is accepting applications.
If you are interested in applying, you can submit an expression of
interest here: https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/enter-e2-
expression-of-interest-form/
Brochure is attached to this email.
If you have questions please contact Dwayne Mills -
dwayne.mills@sd71.bc.ca

Moving schools? Please let us know.

If you are planning to move and will be leaving Brooklyn please let
the o�ce staff know. We are starting to make plans for next year
and having accurate numbers makes it easier.

PAC meeting Thursday, Feb 22
To access the zoom link please go to: https://brooklynpac.ca/

Highland - gr. 6-7 girls basketball sessions

Wednesdays, 3:30-4:40 @ Highland gym. 9 sessions for $40. April 3-
May 29th. Proceeds go directly to Highland Athletics. For more info
email becky.sulek@sd71.bc.ca
Poster with QR code for sign up in the body of this email.
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Upcoming Events

Fri, Feb 16 - Pro D Day (school not in session)
Mon, Feb 19 - Family Day (school not in session)
Wed, Feb 21 - Kindergarten Hearing test
Tues, March 5 - Brooklyn Spelling Bee
Tues, March 12 - District Spelling Bee
Fri, March 15 - Spring Break begins

Brooklyn Elementary
Email: brooklyn@sd71.bc.ca
Website: https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/brooklyn-
elementary/

Phone: 250-339-2232
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